
CMS Response to Public Comments Received for CMS-10062

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) received one comment from a 
Medicare Advantage organization (MAO) related to CMS-10062.  This is the 
reconciliation of the comment.

Comment:     

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) received one comment from an 
MAO supporting the continued use of the RAPS system to collect diagnosis data from 
MAOs. Specifically, the commenter stated that they believed that the RAPS system 
allows CMS to capture information that the agency can use to inform its payment 
decisions. The comment did not suggest changes to the Collection of Diagnostic Data in 
the Abbreviated RAPS Format from Medicare Advantage Organizations for Risk 
Adjusted Payments.  

Response: 

CMS appreciates the support from the commenter. Should further consultation be 
required, CMS shall contact the commenter to discuss RAPS data collection.


